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Craig Fair was the January 2023 Student of the Month. At
Cocalico, Craig participates in Volleyball and is on the
Honor Roll. He was honored with a PSMLA student
recognition. Craig believes in the Lions Clubs motto of “We
Serve” by mowing lawns and volunteering at his church. He
plans to attend a 4-year college and majoring in Math.

Meet Lions Joshua and Tabitha Benton

Two of the Newest East Cocalico Lion Members are Lions
Joshua and Tabitha Benton. Josh grew up in Schoeneck and
attended Cocalico, Ephrata and Garden Spot High Schools
while Tabitha grew up in Stevens and Schoeneck and
attended Cocalico High School. Currently they reside at 74
Summers Drive, Stevens (Reamstown) and have three
children, Nathan (Previous Student of Month) Age 19,
Hannah Age 16 and Emma Age 11. Josh is co-owner of JSL
Mechanical and is a lead HVAC Mechanic and Tabitha
drives school bus for the Cocalico School District. Josh’s
hobbies include Hunting, Fishing, Golf and Darts while
Tabitha enjoys reading, hiking, shopping, and gardening.
Josh is a “Great” cook, salesman and handyman and
Tabitha has a CDL (Commercial Truck Driver License).
When asked why they wanted to join the East Cocalico
Lions Club they replied, “We joined the club to help and
give back to the community”. Josh and Tabitha are happy
and proud to be part of the club and have already helped in
several of our events. When you have a chance to meet both
Josh and Tabitha, introduce yourself and welcome them
into the Club.
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...in case you needed a reminder.

Feb. 28 was
very brisk,
but dry. We
sold 540
meals.

March 10 was also
brisk, but wet.

The count isn’t in
yet.

I’m still trying to
get warm.
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Wanna help?  Go to www.eastcocalicolions.org/SignUpForms.html to volunteer!
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Go to www.eastcocalicolions.org/SignUpForms.html to volunteer


